

Denville Township Schools

400 Morris Ave. Suite 279, Denville, NJ 07834

Sandra L. Cullis, Ed.D. Assistant Superintendent Curriculum & Instruction

Telephone 973-983-6530 scullis@denville.org

Dear Families,

Our dedicated educators are continually striving for clearer communication, in order to assist families in their efforts to support their child's learning. One strategy is to streamline the posting of homework assignments.

Starting Monday, September 19th, 2016 a new homework communication procedure will be in place for all teachers K-8.

- Your child's current homework assignments will be posted on your child's teacher(s) school website(s) on or before **1 hour after school ends**.
- If there is no homework in a subject area, the phrase "No Homework" will be indicated.
- If the homework assignment is not listed by 1 hour after school ends, the assignment will not be due the following day.

Thank you for your continued support and for playing a vital role in your child's education. Should you have any questions regarding this procedure, please contact me or your building administrators.

Sincerely,

Sandra L. Cullis, Ed.D. Assistant Superintendent